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WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING

Last Day of Term

7th July

0478 755 385 Skyeps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

First Day of VAC

Hello Families 

We have been busy trying to update our room, giving it a 
bit of a facelift with new displays and toys to make the 
space as fun and exciting for the children as possible. 

Children have been enjoying going to the playground in
the afternoons, making the most of the weather before 
Winter well and truly kicks in. As per usual our children 
have been enjoying making a variety of different crafts 
using the resources we have. 

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat, 
please either contact us during service hours or come in 
and have a chat!

Skye Primary 

Important Reminder

VAC Footwear reminder

With VAC and Pupil Free Days coming up, can we please ensure children are wearing appropriate footwear. 
These need to be close toed shoes (Not Crocs!), not sandals or slides. Children may miss out on certain parts of 

the day if not in appropriate shoes.

In term 2, there will be celebrations highlighted throughout the program and special events within the community. 
The dates are provided in the section below, if you would love your child/ren to attend. Book Now!

Start of Term 3

4th July

21st July


